Mr Hart From: M A Harris HS1
Mr Cashman

Dr PiCkleS"// Date: 19 October 1988
Dr Moore

CBLA

1. I attach a draft response to PS(H)'s minute of
17 October. I would like to put this up by the weekend.

2. My basic concern is to talk down PS(H) from
unnecessary alarm and possible over-reaction.

3. Comments gratefully received.

M A HARRIS
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